
2024 CAPER 
Notice of Public Comment Period & Public Hearing 

On or before March 31, 2025, the City of Racine, WI, will submit its 2024 Consolidated Annual Performance 
Evaluation Report (CAPER) to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The 
CAPER details the City's use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment 
Partnerships (HOME), and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funds during the 2024 calendar year. 

Public Comment Period: March 7, 2025 – March 21, 2025 

The City of Racine encourages residents, stakeholders, and community organizations to review and provide 
feedback on the 2024 CAPER. The report will be available beginning March 7, 2025, on the City’s website: 
�� www.cityofracine.org/CityDevelopment/NeighborhoodServices 
��� In-person: City Hall, Room 304, 730 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53403 
����� Hours: Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Submit Comments: 
������� Email: Neighborhood.Services@cityofracine.org 

Public Hearing: March 17, 2025 

������������ Date: Monday, March 17, 2025 
����� Time: 4:30 – 5:30 p.m. 
��� Location: City Hall, Room 303, 730 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53403 

Residents are encouraged to attend and provide verbal comments during the Public Hearing. If you require 
accommodations for a disability or language assistance, please contact Neighborhood Services at least 48 hours 
in advance. 
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